
Translator K249FE (assigned to main station KMTL-AM a stations that has been silent for 
over 2 months) has been transmitting audio from KTUV-AM for several months (This AM is 
the main station for Translator K260DT which has being silent for the past couple of months 
as well) .
 
 
Violations

1.  KMTL-AM Silent for over 60 days without  a STA permit in place (Or at least you can't 
hear it in Little Rock).

2. KTUV-AM Transmitting on the wrong Translator (K249FE while assigned Translator 
K260DT is Silent)

3. K260DT Silent for over 60 days without a STA permit in place.
4. K249FE  simultaneously transmitting the wrong AM station KTUV-AM while main 

station KMTL-AM is Silent
5. K249FE Transmitting to higher power than authorized since January 2020, being able 

to get the signal all the way to Conway 30 miles away from antenna.
6. K249FE Did not transmit any of the required renewal post filing announcements for 

their main station (because they were transmitting the unauthorized signal of another 
station)

Several complaints had bee filed since January of 2020 
Mrs. Nancy Murphy replied to the complaint on 02/12, on 3/31 I reached over to Mrs Murphy 
for updates, April 6, Attorney Tom Hutton writes back requesting information. 


